
 

 
- 1 - 

                                                             26 August 2024 

 

Notice of Migration of Electronic Clearing Service to Faster Payment 
System – Non-same day credit 

In order to enhance the payment infrastructure in Hong Kong, Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) 
Limited ("the Bank") is pleased to migrate the Electronic Clearing Service (“ECG”) to the Faster 
Payment System (“FPS”) – Non-same day credit with The Hong Kong Association of Banks, 
Hong Kong Interbank Clearing Limited and the Hong Kong Monetary Authority on 22 
September 2024 or any other date specified by the Bank (the "Effective Date").  
 
The migration of the ECG will take place on the Effective Date. Please note that if you are 
currently using payment services via ECG, please ensure the payee name matches the 
account holder name of the payee bank’s record. If discrepancy exists, it is recommended to 
terminate the existing instruction and create a new instruction before the Effective Date. On or 
after the Effective Date, your payment instructions may be rejected by the payee bank if the 
payee name in the payment instructions does not match with the account holder name of the 
payee bank’s records. 
 
For enquiries, please call our Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 2566 8181 (Press 3 after 
selection of language) during office hours*. 
 
*9:00am to 7:00pm, Monday to Friday; 9:00am to 1:00pm, Saturday (except public holidays) 

 
 
Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 
 
Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions of this notice, the 
English version shall prevail. 

 

 

 

 


